
5th November 2021

Dear Parents/ Carers

Covid and Flu vaccinations 12-15 year olds

As you are aware the School Age Immunisation Service team have advised us that they will not be returning to
complete the above Covid Vaccination programme in school, despite several attempts by us to ask them to return.

Before half term we advised you that the NHS National Booking Service is open for appointments, on the following
link; National Booking Service.  Whilst we understand that some of the venues are quite a travelling distance this is
the only option at this time.

Regarding the Flu vaccinations, we have been advised that there is a local Flu clinic being held on Saturday 13th
November at St Paul’s Church, Abbotsbury Road, Weymoth from 9am.  Should you wish to book your child
into this clinic please use the following link; Flu Clinic, using the unique session code 5fwqcr.

If you have any questions regarding either vaccination programme please contact;

Dorset School Age Immunisation Service
Acorn Building
St Leonards Hospital
Ringwood Road
Dorset
BH24 2DW
Tel; 01425 891162
Email; dhc.immsenquiries@nhs.net

Yours faithfully

Z Delany

Mrs Z Delany
Operations Officer

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/book-coronavirus-vaccination/
https://patient.inhealthcare.co.uk/a/landing
mailto:dhc.immsenquiries@nhs.net

